[image: image1.wmf]Dear New Sixth Graders,

Congratulations on completing the elementary stage of your education and welcome to Middle School.  I am very excited about working with you to help you to become the best student that you can be.  One of my goals this year is to turn you on to books and encourage you to turn off the TV, videos, DVD’s, chat, and computer games more than you have in the past!


Every student will be required to complete homework comprehension practices on Monday and Wednesday, read at least 120 minutes every week, and complete a reading log journal.  Homework for the entire week is assigned every Friday and is posted for the entire week on Sunday at my website:  www.akronschools.org.  Students can always work ahead.

  Students will create their own book clubs in class and each club will choose their own books and amount of pages or time to read each day. Book clubs encourage students to reach their reading goal and help keep each other motivated to establish the pleasure reading habit. Students may at any time throughout the year change clubs or read on their own. Every week students will meet with their book clubs to discuss their journal responses for the week. 

 Reading aloud is still allowed.  Parents may and are encouraged to read with or to your child any time all year long. Students must complete four of the following classroom books found on our classroom bookshelves before the end of the year. 
· Hatchet 






· The Life of Ben Franklin
· Mrs. Frisby and the Rats of Nimh 
· Bridge to Terabithia 
· The Acorn People
· Julie of the Wolves

· From the Mixed-up Files of Mrs. Basil E. Frankweiler

· The Secret Garden
· Touching Spirit Bear

· Additionally, students must read five or more books of their choice. These should all be books that have not been read before in elementary school and should be at least 90 pages or more in length. We will be reading: Where the Red Fern Grows and Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry together as class novels for analysis and debate. These two novels will not be part of the individual book choices.

Students also need a place to study every night at home.  Studying gives a student a system for mastering any subject. Very often, it is not how much time the student puts into studying, but how well and how thoroughly it is done that makes a difference.

  1. Provide an adequate place to study.           4. Praise your child’s efforts consistently.

  2. Establish a daily homework schedule.       5. Be firm, but fair in your expectations.

  3. Check your child’s assignment agenda daily.   
Homework is posted weekly on my website at:


· www.akronschools.org -   just click on the Homework section. Don’t forget to also investigate all of the other sections on my web page. There are numerous links for additional fun, games, and great educational sites.  Check those out.  In the homework site you can also click at the top of the page to e-mail me with your questions or positive thoughts.

	www.teenbiz3000

	http://www.castlelearning.com


	www.mygradebook.com  
	http://e1online.wnyric.org/moodle/login/index.php



These are websites we will be using weekly for practice and review for reading comprehension, assignments, and vocabulary review.  All are links located for you on my class web page under the heading “Our Web Links.”

· Phone me at school: 542 – 5040 Ext. 3126216 whenever necessary or if you have a question.
· E-mail me at scarlson@akronschools.org
  I am looking forward to an AWESOME year of SUCCESS!







Sincerely, 







Mrs. Sandra Carlson
Return this bottom slip to Mrs. Carlson for a free 100 by September 9th.
We have read the letter together.
Student signature___________________ Parent Signature_______________________

Home phone # ___________________    Work phone #     _______________________
Cell phone # ____________________


E-mail address ______________________________

Remember: Return this bottom slip to Mrs. Carlson for a free 100 by September 9th.
